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International Pioneer Academy 
44 Page Street • San Francisco, California 94102 • (415) 861-2641 

This notice is to let you know of the new special purpose International Pioneer Academy 
which began this Fall in the city of San Francisco. The purpose of this academy is to develop the 
conscience and mind of men and women who have the desire and potential to be leaders in effect­
ing constructive social change in the world. 

The curriculum is designed to meet these needs and may be examined in the accompanying 
brochure. Special features of this new academy include: 1) leadership development, 2) social re­
generation programs, 3) work-study programs, 4) life education in residence. Classes are in the 
morning with some additional classes in the evening for those who can't attend the morning ses­
sions. 

Through these programs, the education will be most relevant and meaningful because of its 
responsiveness to the needs of society today. 

Upon completion of the program, graduates will be well prepared for: 1) leadership, 2) more 
specialized area studies, 3) community development programs, 4) international programs and 
agencies (e.g., the Peace Corps), 5) International Re-Education Foundation programs which are 
in the Alternative Service Program for conscientious objectors to the military, 6) citizenship in 
the International Ideal City Project. 

Professors come from nine different nations. Some are: Dr. R. Gordon Agnew, Prof. Emeri­
tus of Pathology, U.C. Medical Center; Dr. William O'Neil, Philosophy, University of Liverpool; 
Dr. Framroze A. Bode, World Religion, California Institute of Asian Studies; and Dr. John P. 
Troxell, Prof. Emeritus of Economics, Stanford University. 

Library facilities are availabl~ in the academy with a specialized communications library and 
also through cooperating institutions here in San Francisco. 

We hope you can see the value of the type of education of which we are speaking. Applica­
tions are now being accepted for the 1971-7 2 school year. If there are any questions, please let us 
know. The Academy staff, and society, is waiting for your ans-.yer. 

Very truly yours, 

@t;/4/~~~ 
Michael Y. Warder;' 
Dean 


